
 

 

WFWP USA: Recording of National Prayer Call for Peace in Europe May 7, 2022 
 
Angelika Selle 
May 10, 2022 
 

   

Dear Women of Faith and Women of Peace, 

  

Thank you for joining your hands and voices in prayer for peace between Russia and Ukraine 

last Saturday! We hope you are finding this space informative and healing, as we continue to 

unite as prayer warriors for the war to end. 

  

If you missed out or couldn’t attend our prayer call, please click the link below to listen 
to the recording. We will continue in prayer next week, May 14, 2022! 
Recording: fccdl.in/aJahHRhYxM 

  

With love and prayers, 

Angelika Selle  

President WFWP USA 

  

Sahara Cardenas 

Midwest Regional Coordinator 

  

Glenda Lambert 

Southwest Regional Coordinator 
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